
 
 
From: rowinbigler@aol.com [mailto:rowinbigler@aol.com]  
Sent: Monday, December 12, 2016 2:34 PM 

To: Stan Henry; Shelley Kaplan; Greg Pettis; Mark Carnevale; John Aguilar 

Cc: Charles McClendon 
Subject: Mayor Pro Tem 

 

Good afternoon, Mayor and Council: 
 

I see on the agenda today that you will be appointing someone to the position of Mayor 
Pro Tem.  I know CM Pettis has worn this mantle well for some time. In light of the fact 
that you all fought hard that the position of Mayor be rotated among yourselves, I 
strongly urge you all to appoint someone new among yourselves to be the new Mayor 
Pro Tem.   One of you most likely will be appointed mayor in a few short years and I 
believe it would be good for someone to at least get "their feet wet" in the meantime. 
Congratulations on your victories, Stan, John and Greg! 
Please feel free to share your thoughts on what I have suggested. 
 

Sincerely, 
Randy Winbigler 
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